
The Bylaws and Policy Review Committee (BPRC) works with other standing committees and 

the Board of Directors to ensure that the association's governing documents are updated as 

needed, compliant with state law, and internally consistent. 

This committee reviews any proposed amendments to the CGJA Bylaws or Policy Manual and 

makes recommendations regarding the amendment's content, format, and placement within the 

bylaws or manual. It also reviews new or amended committee procedures and other documents 

as requested. 

Any CGJA member who is interested in serving on this committee should contact BPRC's chair, 

Karen Jahr. 
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